
 

 

 
 

Motions from the 
Parks and Recreation Commission  

September 15, 2020 
 Meeting 

 
New Business – Eagle Scout Project 
Ms. Pereyra summarized for the Commission her proposed Eagle Scout project at Sturges Park. Ms. Pereyra is 
going to rebuild eighteen segments of the campsite benches at Sturges.  Ms. Pereyra provided the Commission 
with detailed plans and cost estimates.  The Commission had some questions regarding timing and materials for 
this project and after a brief discussion; the following motion was made by Pete Nichols and seconded by Barbara 
Dobbin: 
   

“To hereby approve Ms. Maya Pereyra’s proposed Sturges Park Eagle Scout bench project, as presented.” 
                                  The motion was unanimously approved.   

 
Ms. Pereyra will forward the plans to Bob Schneider for review and sign off.  The Commission thanked her for her 
very impressive presentation. 

 


